
Martin & Jones attorneys are investigating claims on behalf of patients who've been harmed by retrievable IVC filters

manufactured by Bard and Cook.  These IVC filters have harmed patients by fracturing, migrating and perforating. 

The FDA has issued warning regarding their safety.

Our firm is also investigating claims involving the 3M Bair Hugger warming blankets used in operating rooms.  Patients

have developed joint and tissue infections.  Legal claims are alleging that the warming blankets which use forced air to

inflate circulate contaminants from the operating room floor which settle on surgical sites.
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